
 

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

7. REPORT OF THE ENVIRONMENT AND TRAFFIC COMMITTEE:  4 NOVEMBER 2003 
 
 The Board received the information contained in subclauses 16.3, 16.4, 16.6 and 16.7 of the report. 
 
 Proposed Changes to Speed Limits 
 
 It was moved that the Board advise the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee that it does not 

support any increase in vehicle speed limits on Aldwins Road.  The motion was declared carried on a 
division by four votes to two, the voting being as follows: 

 
 For (4):  Bob Todd, Linda Rutland, Yani Johanson and John Freeman. 
 Against (2): Rod Cameron, David Cox 
 
 The Board also decided to advise the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee that it supported 

the lowering of vehicle speeds from 50 km/h to 40 km/h on the Esplanade in Sumner. 
 
 Parking Strategy 
 
 The Board decided to recommend that in implementing actions 2 and 7 identified under New 

Management on page 32 of the Parking Strategy, that appropriate staff undertake those actions in 
relation to parking issues in the area around Jade Stadium and that a review of the Hagley Park 
Management Plan be undertaken as a priority. 

 
 Leopard Coachlines Bus Depot:  Compliance with City Plan 
 
 The Board received the information and decided that Council staff be requested to hold a meeting to 

brief Charleston residents on this issue. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


